

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent

February 17, 2023

IN THIS ISSUE:

- Professional Development at ARS
- NHS Dance Arts Annual Event
- National SRO Appreciation Day

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Regular Scheduled Meeting 2/27/23 Central Support Services

Closed 5:00 PM Work 5:30 PM Open 6:00 PM

Attachments:

Madison County Schools Mission



The students of Madison County Schools will have meaningful experiences and valuable academic preparation to ensure a brighter future.

Professional Development at ARS: Social Studies and History Teachers from Madison Middle School, Madison High School, and Madison Early College High School came together this week at the historic Mars Hill Anderson Rosenwald School for a professional development session. Teachers took a tour of the school and school grounds, learned about the extensive rehabilitation project to restore the building to the original condition, and the role this school played in educating

the children of Madison County during the segregation era (1905-1965). The Mars Hill Anderson Rosenwald School is a living example of history and has been placed on the National Register of Historic Places. The school will function as a lens on the past to teach our students about our local history and culture and the history of education in America.

NHS Dance Arts Annual Event: NHS National Honors Society of Dance Arts at

MMS had their annual tea party and book discussion. The book was Life in Motin by Misty Students did an incredible iob Copland. discussing body image, race and economic disparities in ballet in particular. The diverse group helped to share many different viewpoints. Marley Gammon, 7th grade says she liked the book because "It is cool that she talks about the bad stuff she lived through as well as the good stuff, like dancing with Prince."



National SRO Appreciation Day: February 15th was National School Resource Officer (SRO) Day. School Resource Officers are valuable and essential members of the education community. We appreciate our School Resource Officers for helping keep our students and staff safe!













In compliance with federal law, NC Public Schools administers all state-operated educational programs, employment activities and admissions without discrimination because of race, religion, national or ethnic origin, color, age, military service, disability, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law